
Good Morning, 

  

I was made aware of some development proposals by a member of CCDT with regard to the 

proposed purchase of a part of Coilhallan Woods. 

  

I'd like to show my support for the proposal as I think the range of proposed developments 

would be beneficial. 

  

Many thanks, 

  

 

 

PH3 1DB.  

 




